
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Environmental Concerns Committee 
 
THROUGH: Carl S. Goldsmith, Director of Public Works 
 
FROM: David P. Gorman, Asst. Director of Public Works 
 
SUBJECT: Local Climate Action Plan 
 
DATE: January 12, 2012 
 
 
The Committee’s first review of the Local Climate Action Plan was on 10/25/11.  Attached is a revised 
version for review and possible acceptance.  Staff had taken another look at the CO2e numbers for the 
reductions attributed to the LED streetlights since they seemed too high, and they were.  The new tally 
shows that the Village has fallen short of the 7% goal, accomplishing only 0.26%.  The revisions since 
that last meeting are limited to pages 4, 8, 9 & 10. 
 
 
CG/DG:dg H:\PW\Environmental\Cool Cities-USMC Agreement\Lombard Climate Action Plan - ECC Memo.doc 

attachments: Local Climate Action Plan (November 2011 draft) 
 US Mayors Climate Protection Agreement



 
 

 


